GENERAL PURPOSE STANDING COMMITTEE NO. 1

INQUIRY INTO THE PROPOSED CLOSURE OF SEAFORTH TAFE

SUMMARY OF HEARING DATES AND WITNESSES

Friday, 12 November 1999
Waratah Room, Parliament House, 10.00am — 4.30pm

Dr Terry Burke Deputy Director General (Operations), TAFE NSW

Mr John Burkhardt General Manager Properties, TAFE NSW

Ms Leslie Loble Director, Vocational Education and Training Policy, TAFE NSW

Mr Brian Syms Director of Studies, Northern Beaches College (currently relieving
Deputy Director, Northern Sydney Institute of TAFE)

Mr Terry Piggott Head Teacher, HSC, Seaforth College of TAFE

Mr Jim Bannister Save Seaforth TAFE Committee, Seaforth College of TAFE

Ms Kim Whyte Student Counsellor, Seaforth College of TAFE

Cr Jean Hay Mayor, Manly Council

Friday, 19 November 1999
Balgowlah RSL Memorial Club, 1.30pm - 5.00pm

The Hon David Barr, MP Member for Manly

Cr Julie Sutton Warringah Council

Ms Tanya Lahey Student, Seaforth College of TAFE

Ms Lolita Barrett TAFE Organiser, NSW Teachers Federation
Ms Penny Carosi TAFE Organiser, NSW Teachers Federation
Mr Don Moller Architect

Monday, 22 November 1999
Room 1108, Parliament House, 3.00pm — 4.00pm

Dr Terry Burke Deputy Director General (Operations), TAFE NSW

Friday, 26 November 1999
Room 814/815, Parliament House, 10.00am — 12.00pm

Dr Terry Burke Deputy Director General (Operations), TAFE NSW
Mr Bob Puffett Assistant Director General, TAFE NSW
Mr Kumarasamy Sivakumar Relieving Director, Northern Sydney Institute of TAFE



